
 

   

Hello,  
 
We would like to inform you that, effective January 1, 2024, you may be eligible for benefits 
under the Colorado Family and Medical Leave Insurance Program (FAMLI). This new 
state paid benefit allows eligible employees to receive paid time off for qualifying family and 
medical events.  
 
Visit HRconnect | Leave of Absence to understand more about the process for requesting CO 
FAMLI.  
 
Download the the 2023 FAMLI Program Notice to learn more about the following:  

• Employee eligibility requirements 
• Covered life events 
• How to apply for benefits 
• The maximum benefit amount that can be received 
• Protections you may have 

 
To learn more about the Colorado FAMLI, visit famli.colorado.gov.  

DOWNLOAD PROGRAM NOTICE 
 

  

DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL  

REACH OUT TO YOUR LOCAL BENEFITS CONTACT WITH QUESTIONS.  
  

   

 

https://linkcommunications.kp.org/NzE1LVJJWi05NTkAAAGP2peimEcL7CJbinJWw8KT_S9LBnr2CXDJEJy7v67s6utvEgB9AwuJ4sXbA1xSg3PB8lMftpc=
https://linkcommunications.kp.org/NzE1LVJJWi05NTkAAAGP2peimK6GqYuczCY8pq-EJwDSsTt1OlXQW5mSZ1c8c_RQRHIiNCYYfDJ-O7dP14FqnvGKZnY=
https://linkcommunications.kp.org/NzE1LVJJWi05NTkAAAGP2peimO_qvq8mvCKX634qMbJs3I0rWWI8Szo2NtYtCGNBOU_0nbJTDVGvxbTOJuAEyR2NOWE=

